
 
 
Reference: FOI-682 

 
 

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use 
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a 
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and 

Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 17/03/2023 Page 1 of 1  
 

 
Request: 
 

1. Please can you tell me how many child safeguarding practice reviews the council 
has carried out in each year since 1 January 2020. 

 
2. Please include any reports and/or summaries from each review that were either 

published or available to the public upon request. 
 

3. For each review, please tell me whether the case was referred to the national child 
safeguarding practice review panel. 

 
4. For each review, please include how long it took for the case to be referred to the 

national child safeguarding practice review panel. 
 

Response:  
 

1. 2020: 0 
2021: 0 
2022: 1 
 

2. This information is withheld under Section 22(1) of the Freedom Of Information Act. 
Information is exempt under section 22 if the authority intends the information to be 
published at some future date, whether that date is determined or not  
 

3. The outcome of the meeting to decide whether to undertake a Local Child 
Safeguarding Practice Reviews was shared with the National Child Safeguarding 
Practice Review Panel. 

 
4. The case was referred to the Panel 9 days after the meeting. 


